
 
  

BICYCLE LOCKER RENTAL AGREEMENT – Knoxville Station 
 
The use of the lockers is free; however, there is a $50 refundable key deposit. 
Once you return the key, we will mail you a check for $50 within 10 working 
days. 

   
 
Name:       _________________________   ________________________________ 
                First        Last 
 
E-Mail address:_________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Address: __________________________________________________________ 
              No.    Street               Apt.   City            Zip  
 

      (____)___________________  
       Phone Number  

 
Work/School _____  __________________  _____  ________________ _________ 
Address:    No.    Street              Suite  City             Zip  

 
      (____)___________________  _______________________ 

           Phone Number               Company or School 
 
Date of Birth:  _____  ___  ____       
                Month  Day  Year      
 
7.  Drivers License/ID No.: __________________    _____   

        Number          State     
 
 

CONDITIONS 
 

You will be assigned a locker number and key once this application is 
received and processed. The renter shall notify MPC of any change in 
address.  

 
Lockers are to be used for short-term bicycle parking, not for long-term 
bicycle storage (i.e. you are assumed to be commuting by bike on a regular 
basis).  

 
The renter may terminate this Agreement before the expiration date by 
notifying MPC in writing of intent to terminate. 

 
MPC may at any time terminate this Agreement for any cause upon 30 days' 
prior written notice, or at its sole discretion, may refuse to renew this 
Agreement upon its expiration. MPC may immediately terminate this agreement 
without notice at any time if it determines that the locker is being 
misused or that any term of this Agreement is being violated.  

 
Upon termination of the Agreement by either party, the security deposit 



 
  

will be refunded provided that the locker is vacated in satisfactory 
condition. If the locker is not vacated upon expiration or termination of 
this Agreement, MPC may recover possession of the locker, retain the 
security deposit, and dispose of any property remaining in the locker in 
accordance with law.  

 
The renter represents that the locker will be used for bicycle parking 
only. The locker shall not be used in, or in connection with, any activity 
prohibited by law.  

 
THIS AGREEMENT LIMITS OUR LIABILITY - READ CAREFULLY This Agreement 
entitles the renter to park one bicycle in the designated locker for the 
period indicated herein. PARK BICYCLE PROPERLY AND LOCK THE LOCKER. MPC and 
any facility at which the lockers are located are not responsible for any 
injury or fire, theft, loss or damage to the vehicle or any other article 
left in the locker. Renter shall indemnify MPC and the facility at which 
the lockers are located, and their directors, officers, agents, 
representatives and employees from any liability of any nature arising out 
of renter's use of the locker. 

 
The Undersigned waives any claim to the right to privacy and expressly 
consents to allow MPC or its authorized agent to open and inspect the 
locker and the contents thereof at any time without prior notice under the 
following circumstances: in any emergency; to determine whether a health or 
safety hazard exists; or to determine whether any term of the Agreement is 
being violated.  

 
 
THIS CONSTITUTES THE ENTIRE AGREEMENT, AND EXECUTION OF IT CONSTITUTES 
ACKNOWLEDGMENT BY THE RENTER THAT THE RENTER HAS READ AND AGREES TO THE 
FOREGOING.  THE SIGNATORY MUST BE 18 YEARS OF AGE OR OLDER. 
 
 
_______________________________       ________________ 
  Signature                              Date 
 
 
Mail completed form (with a check made out to “MPC” for the $50 
refundable deposit) to:     

MPC 
ATTN:Bike locker rental 
400 Main St, Suite 403 
Knoxville, TN 37902 

     


